
Dear Oregonian Legislators, 
 

As a board-certified family physician and public health educator, I very strongly 
oppose HB 3063, which would violate the health care freedom rights of all 
Oregonians. 
 

Contrary to all the deceit, hyperbole, outright lies, and nonsense that you have heard 
from vaccine industry proponents, vaccines are absolutely NOT safe and are most 
definitely NOT free of adverse reactions in children and adults.  I have observed 
many, severe reactions to vaccinations in my large patient population over the past 
thirty years, including permanent, neurological damage, and chronic immune system 
dysfunction. 
 

All U.S. citizens, in Oregon and every other state, should have the right to choose the 
health care that they wish to use for themselves and their families.  Forced 
vaccinations are an anathema to the public health and welfare, and an affront to 
constitutional democracy.   
 

The truth about the public health dangers of vaccinations is gradually being revealed 
against the background of vaccine pharmaceutical industry propaganda.  You will 
want to be on the right side of history when the truth is fully known. 
 

For the sake of the public welfare, you must support nonmedical vaccine exemptions 
in Oregon! 

 

Respectfully yours, 
Mitchell A. Fleisher, M.D., D,Ht., D.A.B.F.M. 

 

 


